
 
 
 

AS A STATE OF CONNECTICUT EMPLOYEE, YOU ARE ELIGIBLE FOR 
LONG-TERM CARE INSURANCE FOR A LIMITED TIME ONLY 

 
This is the final opportunity for Simplified Issue Underwriting under Transamerica’s 
program. After June 15, 2021, there will be no future opportunities for enrollment with 
Transamerica. New policies established by June 15, 2021 will be eligible for continued payroll 
deduction.  

• Simplified Issue Underwriting is available to Employees aged 18 – 65 working at least 
17.5 hours per week with at least six months of service 

• Any employee outside of these parameters or their spouse* can apply with full 
underwriting which includes additional application health questions, a personal 
interview, and a review of medical records 

• Policies available are certified by the Connecticut Partnership for Long-Term Care and 
provide asset protection under the Connecticut Partnership Plan 

• Premiums may be paid through the convenience of payroll deduction at no additional 
cost to you 

 

Act today to ensure you take advantage of this important opportunity 
available only until June 15th.  Click HERE to learn more or call 

800.LTC.CT89 (800.582.2889). 

 
 
*”Spouse” means a person legally married to or joined in a civil union with a State employee. 

 

https://soc.yourcare360.com/enrollment/

